CAPC Minutes
April 16, 2007 
Members in attendance: Joan Bass, Nathan Borchelt, Amelia Broussard, John Burningham, Wendy Burns-Ardolino, Kay Kemp, Cherie Long, Judith Ogden, Joan Taylor, Chris Ward, Karen Weaver, Kurt-Alexander Zeller.
Non-members in attendance: Larry Booth, Joe Bowler, Tammy Wilson, Candi Yeager.
1. Approval of the Minutes from the meeting for April 2, 2007 were postponed until the next meeting.
2. Poudevigne explained the two new courses proposals:  HFMG 1006 and HFMG 1010.  Borchelt asked if the course was really online.  Poudevigne explained that the course will work well as online since students will work on their own and will be responsible for visiting community fire stations and other areas.  Zeller made a motion to approve both courses and to remove PHED 1050, Burningham seconded and Council approved unanimously.
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-16-07/PHED1050termination2newcourses.doc 

http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-16-07/HFMG1006.doc
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-16-07/HFMG1006syllabus.doc
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-16-07/HFMG1010.doc
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-16-07/HFMG1010syllabus.doc
3. Booth gave a brief overview of the changes to the I.T. Department courses and program.  Documentation was forwarded to council prior to meeting.  Booth asked if there were questions.  A motion was made by Burningham to approve as revised, seconded by Broussard.  After brief discussion Council approved unanimously.
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-16-07/BachelorProposed.doc
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/4-16-07/Bachelorwith AAhighlighted.doc
4. Ogden announced the next scheduled meeting is on Monday, May 7, 2007, in Room U265.  The May 7 meeting should be the last one for this year.
5. Ogden raised the question of meeting times for next year.  Burningham made a motion to keep the meeting date and time the same for next year.  The motion was seconded by Broussard and approved by Council. 
A motion was made to adjourn.
Submitted by:  Tammy Wilson

